, January 12, 2024 : |

At an Emergency called meeting held in their offices in the Walker County
Courthouse Annex, Jasper, Alabama, at 10:30 a.m. on the 12'" day of January,
2024, Chairman Miller gave the welcome and called the meeting to order.

Barbara Higgins called the roll and Chairman Miller was present.

Chairman Miller inquired of the County Attorney, Richard Fikes, if there is a
quorum and he stated that there is not, but he stated that on previous occasions
the Chairman had made the decision to close the courthouse due to inclement
weather based on éuthority given by the Commission and that he had confirmed
that with County Administrator Robbie Dickerson. '

. After receiving that notification, the Chairman declared the courthouse

- closed on Tuesday, January 16, 2024. Therefore, the regularly scheduled Walkef
County Commission meeting for that day will be cancelled. The next scheduled

© Walker County Commission meeting will be February 5, 2024.

A further decision will be made on Tu.esd_ay, according to the weather, if
the courthouse will be delayed in opening or closed on Wednesday, January 17,
| 2024,
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